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Comments: My concern is why is it that the few determine the masses...The current OSV is just right except we

need to have the spicer slick rock trails connected and the Donnell fire burn connected to highway .4 . We are up

at our second home every weekend year round.  And being a family who burns fossil fuel to get to the mountains

and back and while we are up there. There needs to be more National Forrest set aside for those of us who enjoy

the use of a vehicle.  Believe it or not there are more enthusiastic forest lovers who are motorized users than all

the tree huggers think we actually have 15% 15% they have 85% why is ? I would love to see someone on their

snowshoes or cross country skis any further than 2 miles off the highway yet you want to close areas where no

one would ever see unless they were On an OSV.  That is making more people in a smaller area.  Makes no

sense to me. The ski resort is a great last of the season send Off this should remain open for that 1 weekend

there is no adverse effects of an OSV riding there. No one else is using it. It OUR national Forrest NOT their the

select fews Forrest.  Please review the plans and ADD riding areas NOT take away. 


